
Provider Notice 14-48

Dear Provider,

Washington Apple Health (Medicaid), administered by the Health Care Authority (agency), is publishing the following revised 
documents:

The Kidney Center Services Provider Guide. The agency made the following changes to the guide: 

Added HCPCS codes J7508 and J7527.  The agency began covering these procedure codes on January 1, 2014, 
and added them to the fee schedule, but not to the provider guide. 

Added a reference to the Compliance Packaging section in the agency’s Prescription Drug Program Provider 
Guide on page 22 to help providers find the agency’s billing requirements for single dose vials.

The Kidney Center Services Fee Schedule with revised maximum allowable fees effective for dates of service on 
or after July 1, 2014, as indicated in the fee schedule.

Thank you.

JC/AL
Provider Publications Team
Medicaid Program
Health Care Authority

Note: Please do not reply directly to this Listserv message. If you have feedback or questions, please visit the HCA website at 
http://www.hca.wa.gov/medicaid/Pages/contact.aspx.  That way, your message can be delivered to the appropriate staff.

NOTICE:  This message (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged, confidential, proprietary 
and/or otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination, copying, 
retention or use of this message or its contents (including any attachments) by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or 
telephone and permanently delete all copies of this message and any attachments.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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